
January 24,1997 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
15 10 Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-2699 

Attn: Ms. Katherine Landman 
Navy Technical Representative 
Code 18232 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-48 14 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0332 
Draft Phase I Treatability Study Report 
Operable Unit No. 14 (Site 69) 
MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

Baker Environmental, Inc. (Baker) is pleased to submit three copies of the Draft Phase I Treatability Study Report 
for Operable Unit No. 14 (Site 69). This report contains an Executive Summary that provides a brief overview 
of the treatability study and results. Conclusions are presented in Section 5 of the report and Section 6 presents 
the recommendations and schedule for continued operation of the KGB and WB treatment systems. 

Copies of this submittal have been forwarded as follows: 

. Ms. Gena Townsend USEPA - 4 copies 

. Mr. David J. Lown, L.G., P.E. NC DEHNR - 1 copy 

. Mr. Rick Shiver - NC DEHNR - 1 copy 

. Mr. Arthur Mouberry - NC DEHNR - 1 copy 

. Mr. Stephen Tedder - NC DEHNR - 1 copy 

. Mr. Neal Paul - MCB Camp Lejeune - 2 copies 

This project is scheduled to be discussed at the next partnering meeting scheduled for February 5, 1997. If 
possible, please provide comments to Baker by February 3, 1997 so that the comments may be reviewed prior 
to the meeting. It is anticipated that the meeting discussion will focus on the recommendation for the continued 
operation of the treatment system and the comments received on the Draft Phase I Treatability Study Report. 

Afler the report is reviewed and it is determined how the treatability study will proceed, Baker will send a formal 
modification request letter documenting the appropriate scope and schedule modifications to CT0 0332. 
Continued operation of the KGB and WB systems should not require additional funding since the treatability 
study is funded to operate into 1998. 
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Baker appreciates the opportunity to serve LANTDIV on this important project. Should you have any questions 
regarding this submittal, please contact me at (4 12) 269-20 16. 

Sincerely, 

BAKER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

Raymond p. wattras 
Project Manager 

RPWllq 

Attachment 

cc: Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, P.E., Code 183 12 (w/o attachments) 
Ms. Beth Collier, Code 02 115 (w/o attachments) 
Mr. Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune (2 copies) 


